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February 7, 2005 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Re: KANEMATSU USA INC.’S FCC ID: IV9FNCV-25 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Enclosed please find an application for a Class II permissive change for 
Kanematsu USA Inc.’s FCC ID:  IV9FNCV-25. 
 
The original application was submitted and approved under 12.5 kHz channel 
spacing only and the applicant wishes to add the 25 kHz channel spacing to the 
grant. 
 
We have performed the required testing to show that  the device complies with 
the FCC requirements. 
 
    Regards, 
 

                                          
    Mario R. de Aranzeta 
    C.E.T. 
 


